
NEW
STAFF

As some may know, we
have been transitioning
over to new staff. We
welcome our new Director
of Environmental Health,
Nina Johannsen, who took
over in February after
Martha Bowen retired. 

Our Inspectors commonly see in operations
is lack of date marking foods. Our code states
refrigerated, ready-to-eat, time/temperature
controlled for safety food prepared and held
for more than 24 hours is to be marked to
indicate the date the food is to be consumed
on the premises, sold, or discarded when
held at a temperature of 41° F or less for a
maximum of seven days. The day of
preparation is counted as day one.

Food Safety
Newsletter
Welcome to our quarterly newsletter to
stay updated on news, reminders, and
more from Sandusky County Public Health.
This is the July to September issue. 

COMMON VIOLATIONS
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If your facility is planning on
renovating, remodeling, or getting new
equipment, talk to us first! We need to

approve of any changes to your facility
before you make them!

REMINDER


